Leadership Team Report:

June 13, 2012

- We will be replacing our Xerox machine with a new Color Xerox machine. We feel it will be a great asset and well used.
- It is clear from the survey results that the Leadership Team needs to do more communicating with the congregation. Plans going forward include: creating a facebook page, providing a summary of highlights of meetings to the congregation verbally at services, via the website, and via email, and creating a photo gallery to help introduce people to the leadership team and other staff members. The leadership team members will make connections with interest groups and find out what they are up to so that information can be shared at meetings.
- We know there are property concerns so we will ask Paul Deren to prioritize a list of repairs needed and then we'll begin to tackle jobs with help from the congregation. As we said before we are going to try to do a better job at communicating what these needs are and how you can help.